Guatemala

Faith for the Future

We are excited about the future of the Hope Baptist Church here in La Esperanza! We have strived to be
faithful through the years, and prayed for more laborers. The work is now blessed with many dedicated
young men and women. We have a great group of young people who have dedicated themselves to serve
the Lord here or wherever the Lord may call them to go in the future. Pictured below is our youth
department. Jillian and Milton have joined the team as Leaders after their recent marriage.

January - February 2022

We rejoice to see them grow and mature not only physically, but also spiritually, taking steps to follow the
Lord in obedience. Three are in training at our Bible Seminary in Quetzaltenango.The church has been
able to take on new missionaries for support as these young people have started giving toward missions,
by faith. We have a great team of musicians in the
group as well, accompanying Mrs. Tammy’s piano
with guitar and violin. This missionary is very excited
about the future! Your prayers and financial support
of the Coates family continues to produce fruit
abounding to your account, as it will for years to
come. Thank you again!

In His Service,

Bro. Daniel, for the Coates Family
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